From: George Gerges
To: #CI-StPaul Council
Date: Tuesday, October 12, 2021 11:45:36 AM

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization.

As a small business owner, the proposed amendments would hurt us and might put us out of business.

We were glad that we made it through the pandemic and last year’s unrest, and were hoping to recover from it. Your
proposed amendments would dash our hopes and we might have to lay some people off and/or shut down.

Please think of us as small business and minority owners before you make your decision.

Thank you

Sent from my iPhone
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